February 26, 2010
Mrs. Sarah D. Barder
215 Hallett Cove Court

Boulder City, NV 89005

Dear Mrs. Barder:

There is an additional disclosure that must be sent to your accountant for preparation of your tax return.  I am sending the disclosure to him and I have attached a copy for your reference.
The Internal Revenue Service requires the Foundation to send this disclosure in order to qualify for the maximum 50% contribution limitation for your contribution to the Foundation in 2009.

Again, thank you for your contributions to the Donor Intent Program during 2009.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at 414-291-9915.

Very truly yours,

Cynthia K. Friauf

Attachment

cc:
Michael W. Grebe


John Duncan
CONTRIBUTIONS BY MRS. SARAH BARDER
The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation, Inc.

EIN# 39-6037928

Donor Intent Program

12/31/2009

Contributions of cash were made to the Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation’s Donor Intent Program during 2009.  Mrs. Barder’s contribution to that program was $30,000,000.

This information is being provided pursuant to Internal Revenue Service Regulation 1.170A-9(g)(4) which requires notification that the Foundation distributions were made in the time prescribed by law and were made out of corpus for purposes described in the Internal Revenue Code Section 170(b)(1)(vii).

